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A Matching Donation Campaign Success!
Last fall, DCC was presented with a very generous offer from a small group of long-time supporters – all

new donations and increased donations from existing donors would be matched up to $100,000. These

supporters’ goal was to expand and increase DCC’s annual giving for the future success and sustainability

of the organization. We are thrilled to report on this HUGE accomplishment. Between November first and

February first, we raised a total of $90,117.22! 

The matching donor group was so excited by the momentum and result that they decided to contribute the

entire $100,000 match. Buoyed by their enthusiasm, we achieved a grand total of $190,117.22 raised in

this winter’s appeal! An inspiring trend in this matching challenge were the 34 brand-new donors who

joined DCC.  We are excited to see new faces hiking the trails, attending programs, and volunteering in their

communities.  The support of small, local land trusts hinges on the generosity of its residents and visitors

to our beloved region.  We are overwhelmed and blessed to have such an outpouring.

A sincere “thank you” to all who contributed to the success of this campaign.   

DCC Staff & Board                                                                                                                                                                            

Low Tide View Atop Klondike Mountain



Colin Brown 
Executive Director

In the conservation world (and the greater nonprofit space), there is cause
for alarm given the increasing uncertainty of federal funding availability, now
and into the future. Nearly all of the successful land acquisition projects in
Downeast Maine have been made possible through significant grants from
federal conservation programs, many of which are at risk of losing funding.  
Here at DCC, we are already feeling the spillover effects from supporting
partners. This includes the loss of a two-month National Civilian
Conservation Corps group that was slated to arrive this spring to assist with
numerous trail and recreation projects for DCC and many partner
organizations in the region.

While a great deal of uncertainty over federal dollars remains, DCC is blessed
to not have to rely on federal funding for our operations or staffing. For
decades, our work has been overwhelmingly supported by passionate local
residents and visitors to the region who love what we do – protect wild
landscapes, promote public access, enhance recreation offerings, and offer
learning opportunities and connections to the natural world. Our mission
remains unchanged, even in the face of these changing times.

Whether you have donated annually to DCC for many years, or you’ve just
joined us in our most recent matching campaign (see page 1!), I want to take a
moment to loudly say “thank you!” The groundswell of financial support that
we saw at the end of 2024 and the beginning of 2025 is not only essential to
surviving in this climate, but thriving. Your charitable contributions are
supporting exciting new projects and initiatives that we have slated for 2025.
But, it doesn’t end there...

With our newly-approved strategic plan (page 5), DCC stands well poised for
growth – more staff, new facilities and equipment, increased land and water
protected, and deeper connections to our communities. We are so excited by
the future goals that the DCC Board of Directors has set forth, but we need
your help to accomplish these goals. The long-term success of DCC can be
directly traced to the kind generosity of so many people who call Washington
County home, or “home away from home.” 

Your support is needed, now more than ever, to augment the success that
we’ve had over the years. Growth of the organization is already happening,
but we need to grow our foundation of supporters. I encourage everyone out
there to bring new folks into our DCC tent – new volunteers, new event
attendees, new outdoor enthusiasts, and new donors.  Without the collective
action of people, this work of land conservation can not succeed.

See you this summer!
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DOWNEAST COASTAL
CONSERVANCY

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Robin Pinto
President, Roque Bluffs

Cat Cannon
Vice President, Machias

Ben Edwards
Treasurer, Machias

Parke Rublee
Secretary, Steuben

Anne Baker, Jonesboro
Leslie Page, Addison

Karen Beeftink, Machias
Les Coleman, Addison

Matt Mandino, Addison
Kate Jans, Trescott

Dave Wimberly, Addison

STAFF

Colin Brown
Executive Director, Pembroke

Matt Kelley
Outreach Director, Pembroke

Jackson Wetzel
Land Steward, Machias

Lexie Morrill
Administration Manager,

Steuben

Collective Action Supports New Growth
A note from our Executive Director



3L a n dm a r k s  N e w s l e t t e r  |  S p r i n g  2 0 2 5

Welcoming Our New Outreach Director

Fond Farewell From Ryan Mola
DCC holds over 7,400 acres of some of the most beautiful and
ecologically significant landscapes I’ve experienced, and I am
privileged to have had the opportunity to manage them. Over
the past three and a half years, I have done my best to ensure all
DCC properties are thoroughly cared for. These lands and the
amazing people that I’ve met are both irreplaceable. Building
bridges miles into the wilderness with only a chainsaw and hand
tools, scouting out and constructing DCC’s water access
campsites deep in the woods, acquiring new properties to be
conserved in perpetuity, clearing blowdowns from our 30 miles
of trails, and working with some of the most inspiring and
positive-minded individuals I’ve met will always stand out when I
look back at the time I spent at DCC. Thank you for all your
support over the past few years.

In the near future, I’ll be going back to fight wildfire with my
Helitack crew based out of Southern Idaho. I need to do this as
fire danger continues to grow rapidly across North America. I’m
so excited to be back fighting fire with my crew, but I will always
miss DCC and take many of the lessons I’ve learned here with me
wherever I go. It’s been a huge honor stewarding these lands for
the future conservation of wildlife and marine life, as well as for
all the recreationists, sportsmen, wildlife observers, hunters, and
fishermen like me!

Former Outreach Director Emily Guirl has transitioned from DCC to
a new role with Cobscook Institute. We wish Emily the best in her
future endeavors and are glad to have been a part of her journey.

Matt Kelley joins DCC as our new Outreach Director. He grew up in
the Belfast area on his family’s chicken farm. Throughout his
childhood he was active in sports, the outdoors, and helping on the
farm. Matt has worked in coaching and assisting youth sports as
well as after school programs and summer camps. Matt attended
UMM for 4 years. When he wasn’t busy with school work he spent
his time appreciating Downeast Maine’s wilderness. During his
summer breaks, he directed a summer camp in Belfast. After
graduating with a BS in Outdoor Recreation & Leadership in 2024,
Matt worked as a Land Steward for Frenchman Bay Conservancy.
When not on a hike or in the office, he will likely be fishing a
secluded pond or stream or in search of new places of solitude in
Maine’s outdoors.



Middle River Park in Machias has always been a gathering point for both public and DCC events and
performances. We often hold annual meetings at the open meadow overlooking the town where the
two rivers meet. Trails, including the monthly Story Book Trail, lead to the historic dike, marsh, and
woods and are open for anyone to enjoy. When DCC acquired this land fifteen years ago, we made a
commitment to our supporters that this park would be utilized for Community Conservation – “to
bring diverse people and interests together around the shared goal of a more resilient, healthy, whole
natural human landscape.”

Three years ago, a temporary stage was erected to support “Middle River Rhythm”, an August
afternoon’s music event that drew well over 250 participants. They lounged on blankets and chairs,
enjoyed the warm summer sun and spectacular views, and listened to some of the best bands
Downeast has to offer. 

As part of that ongoing commitment, DCC is building a permanent, public stage for Downeast
residents and visitors to host musical, theatrical or private events and performances. Financial and
material support is coming from individuals and community businesses. Volunteers and supporters
will build the stage this summer to be ready for its opening this fall. The ‘Make Here Better’ Stage is
named in honor of Bill Kitchen, Machias’ former Town Manager, whose energy for and belief in
community engagement lives on after him. Our shared goal here is to build a gathering place where we
can create joy in company together. If you, too, would like to help support this worthy effort, please
contact Executive Director Colin Brown at colin@downeastcoastalconservancy.org
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Bringing Community Together to Create Joy
By Robin Pinto

Visualization of Bandstand at Middle River Park



Over the course of 2024 our volunteer committees including lands, stewardship, outreach and
development worked through an iterative process to define specific actions in support of that mission and
vision. The Strategic Planning Committee distilled input from the committees in the six guiding principles.

Guiding Principles:
1.  Mitigate and adapt to impacts of climate change; increase the resilience of vital lands and waters.
2.  Connect strategic habitats that support plant and animal movement to enhance ecosystem health.
3.  Support talented staff who possess a passion for land conservation and community betterment.
4.  Collaborate with landowners, conservation organizations and government agencies to protect natural

resources on which local economies depend.
5.  Provide education and recreation opportunities that connect a diverse and inclusive population to the

ecological, historical, and cultural values of our lands and waters.
6.  Inspire and train present and future stewards and conservationists.

As these principles suggest, DCC must act today in order to make a difference in lives and landscapes
tomorrow. Here are the plans and projects that we will be working towards in the next couple of years.

Action Plans: 
Create a process and build tools to assist in intelligent, 

       targeted acquisitions.
Operate outreach programming to encourage greater 

       conservation and healthy recreation in Downeast Maine.
Augment stewardship to ensure all lands are cared for and 

       conserved properly.
Grow and support staff effectively; and improve office space 

       and functionality.
Expand the membership and donor base to ensure that DCC 

       has sufficient resources.

This planning project has been a lot of work. We are energizing to set this organization on a clear and
aligned path for growth. We will track results and adjust the action plans annually. To that end, continued
input from you, our members, is welcome and highly valued! We need input from you. How can we become
more effective? Where should we focus our energy? What challenges or results should we prioritize? Please
share your thoughts and ideas in a phone call to the DCC office or in a conversation at our upcoming
Annual Celebration!

Since the merger of Great Auk and Quoddy Regional Land Trusts in 2009, DCC has acquired an extensive
number of easements and preserves. This board is firmly committed to continuing to preserve lands and to
increase  community interactions. The decision was made to initiate a new Strategic Plan that would guide
this organization’s growth and development over the next five years. DCC staff has increased to five
employees and this plan aims to further grow staff capacity. Brainstorming started at the board retreat in
late 2023 and in June of 2024 an updated Vision and Mission for the organization was approved.
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Working Towards A New Strategic Plan

Vision:
We envision resilient lands and waters that support thriving communities.
Mission:
We conserve essential ecological habitats, engage local communities and foster
environments where wildlife and people thrive in coastal Washington County, Maine.



The ocean has a voice, not through words but through color,
sound, smell, sea level, and weather. Beautiful sunsets, crashing
waves, salt air all bring joy to our senses. But the odor of rotting
fish, increased sea level, and intense storms are worrying signals
that suggest something is wrong; they are warnings about our
future.

Global climate change is driving many of these challenges to
Downeast Maine. Ocean warming and sea level rise are occurring
faster here than in many other coastal areas. These changes may
lead to more frequent or more intense storms, such as we
experienced in early 2024, and which caused tremendous
damage to coastal infrastructure, roads, homes, and piers. The
warming of coastal waters is also shifting the habitats of
organisms further north to cooler waters, most notably lobsters.
Sea level rise can degrade salt marshes and mudflats which
function as important inland protection from storms and as
nursery grounds for economically important finfish and shellfish
species.

Plastic pollution of the ocean is also problematic. While Maine’s
bottle deposit law has reduced plastic waste in our waters,
anyone who has walked the Downeast shores can tell that plenty
of plastic waste remains. Recent studies  show that the smallest
breakdown particles of plastics – microplastics – enter the
marine food chain. Those particles can end up in humans, and
lead to illness. 

DCC is incorporating climate adaptation and mitigation into our
new strategic plan. One method is to conserve coastal wetlands
and their adjacent uplands. Marshes and wetlands pull carbon
dioxide from the atmosphere and bury it as decaying plant
matter. Undeveloped uplands will allow coastal marshes to
migrate inland as sea level rises. We also try to conserve lands
that provide corridors for animal and plant migration as the
climate warms and habitats change. DCC monitors its lands and
easements to prevent actions that might exacerbate climate
change. We host shoreline clean-ups, often working with other
conservation organizations, to remove plastic pollutants from
the shore before they degrade further. 

If the ocean calls to you – as it does to us – you can help. Join  us
at clean-up events. Carry a bag with on shore walks or hikes; and
collect and remove waste from our shores and coastal lands. Try
to reduce your own use of plastics with refillable water bottles
and minimize purchase of plasticware.

Let’s not accept a warming or polluted ocean we. Instead, let’s
work together to make it the healthy ocean it still can be. 

The Ocean is Calling
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By Parke Rublee

Coastal storm and flooding at Mowry Beach

Beaver Meadow Brook Salt Marsh Protected by DCC

Volunteers at a DCC Cleanup at Pike Lands



Annual Celebration
& Meeting 
Schoppee Farm, 
Fri. 18th

Save The Date! This Summer’s Events

June
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July

August
Community Paddle 
Orange River, Sat. 7th

Wildflower Walk
Pigeon Hill, Mon. 16th
led by Sherrie Sprangers

Solstice Sunset Hike 
Denbow Point, Fri. 20th

Milbridge Days 
Milbridge, 24th-26th

Mushroom Walk 
Middle River Park, Sat. 2nd 
led by Greg Marley 

Blueberry Festival
Machias, Aug. 16th & 17th 

Maine Outdoor Film Fest.
Milbridge Theatre, Aug. 30th

September
Night Sky Viewing
Reversing Falls, Sat. 13th  
w/ Downeast Amateur Astronomers 

Bad Little Trail Run
Machias River Preserve 
Sun. 28th 
w/ Bold Coast Runners 

A full event calendar including stewardship volunteer days can be found on our website
events page: https://downeastcoastalconservancy.org/events/. New events may be added
throughout the season, so check back often! Below are some highlights of what is planned. 
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Thank You to Our 2024 Donors
The generosity of all of our supporters is vital to conserving and maintaining unique areas and landscapes of
Downeast Maine. We are excited to welcome our newest donors, written in bold, who joined us in 2024.  

TRAILBLAZERS
Joyce and Les Coleman
Gretchen Mead
Anne Baker and Bob Lacy

PATHFINDERS
Kirk and Christi Coleman
Philip and Robin Pinto
Roger and Judy Clapp
Anne Curtis
Craig and Barbara Snapp
Gren Blackall
Chris and Jennifer Boyer
Connie Greaves Bates
David Harding and 
     Sarah Newman
Peter and Sharon Stackpole

STEWARDS
Alan Brooks
Alicia Rogan Heard
Ann and Phillip Sharp
Anne Marshall or John Marshall
Argonaut Charitable Foundation
Averal and John Wilson
Ben Emory and Karin Tilberg
Beryl Harper
Bill and Keefer Irwin
Brett and Melissa Coleman
Bruce and Pamela Shaffner
Christopher Nischan
Clinton and Ashley Coleman
Daniel and Tammi Aiello
Davis Pike
E.U. Curtis Bohlen
Frank and Sue Wesley
Frank Schumann
Gavin and Shirley Watson
Gayle Kraus
Henry and Mary Reath
Jack Glover
Jamie Merriman
Jay Pierrepont
Jeff Brown and 
     Suzanne Skinner
Jim and Betty Ann Listowich
Joel Frantzman
John Bullitt
Julia Arnold
Kate and Tony Jans
Marcea Driscoll
Mark Tremallo and
     Wellner Poppe-Tremallo
Matthew Mandino                                          

Michael and Bonnie Coplon
Michael Baeder and 
     Dave Wimberly
Nancy Rankin
Peter and Rhonda Keller
Sherrie and Don Sprangers
Stewart Rothman and 
     Susan Huckins
Thomas Ireland
Timothy and 
     Mary Kate O'Neill
Tynan Family Charitable Trust
William and Mary Borer

NATURALISTS
Andrew and Susan Dewey
Bob Jensen
Carol and Walt Muth
Cat Cannon
Christopher Roosevelt
David Weiss
Edward Lindsey and 
     Barbara Harrity
Gabi and Mitchell Ross
Giordano Caponigro and 
     Whitney Hable
Heidi Welch and 
     Patricia Tierney
Ian and Christine Whalley
J.J. Lamb
James and Joanne Ausprey
Janice Holms and 
     Daniel Saunders
Jennifer Plaut and 
     Leroy Danielson
Jeremy and Maura Wilson
Joana and John Hattery
John and Leslie Page
John and Mary Bayard
Juliette Harding
Lara Levison
Lyman and Carlene Holmes
Lynn Gallagher
Mac and Catherine Lewis
Parke Rublee and Andrea Ives
Peter and Daphne Schwab
Phillip L. Paley and 
     Sheree V. Pitchford
Randi and Josh Simons
Robert and Anne Goble
Robert and Sarah Olson
Robert Miller
Stuart and Susan Miller
Stuart Pratt

FRIENDS
Ala Reid
Alan Furth and 
     Katie MacGregor
Alan Hershey
Alan Sawyer
Alexandria Fouliard and 
     Zack Roos
Alfred Bigelow
Alice and Stuart Jump
Alice Hoben
Allan Hoben
Allan Mchale
Amanda Anderson
Amy Ellentuck
Andrew and Linda Straz
Ann Carter
Anne Logan Wichern
Anne-Louise Oliphant
Arnie Smith and Lisa Marin
Babette Gwynn and 
     Jane Barker
Barbara Fox
Barbara Vickery
Barry Bishop
Betsy Fitzgerald
Betsy Jaegerman and 
     Russell Worcester
Betta Stothart
Beverly Bing and 
     David Shadur
Beverly Rhoads
Bill and Paula Whitacre
Bill Clendaniel
BJ and Tara Wood
Brian Hasbrouck
PC Afghanistan Smallpox 
     Vaccinators 1967-1969
Bruce and Ann Belason
Bruce Smith and 
     Peter Allen
Caren Minzy
Carol Aten
Carole Germaine
Caroline Pryor and 
     David MacDonald
Carolyn Collins
Carolyn Stewart and 
     Dennis McDermott
Catherine and 
     James Kotredes
Charlie Herr
Chris and Jocelyne Azzoto
Christie Constantine

Christina Perkins
Christopher Slay
Chubba and Bonnie Kane
Cindy Fine
Clint and Eleanor Ritchie
Colin and Laura Brown
Crayton Silsby
Cynthia and Tod Hibbard
Cynthia Locklin
Dan and Jan Barnett
Darlene Mason
Darren, Caitlin, Mia, 
     Luka, Owen Wood
David and Carly Rubinow
David and Carol Dowley
David and Therese Batson
David Lelyveld
David Winski and Laurel Storm
Dawn Loper
Deb Wilson Vandenberg
Deborah Levison and Joseph Ritter
Diana and Michael Elkavitch
Diana and Robert Harding
Diana Barnhart
Diane Cowan
Diane Griffith
Diane Myles
Dick and Barbara Sturgeon
Dick and Peg Fournier
Dick Hoyt and Jean Bookman
Dick Miles and Susan Hammond
Don and Cindy Todd
Don and Teresa Williams
Don Willey and Charlotte Blake
Donald and Beverly Bley
Donna Salisbury
Doug DeAngelis
Douglas and Nona Boyink
Douglas Mullen
Downeast Outing Club
James and Kathleen Sparaga
Duane Carlisle
Edward and Kathryn Mekelburg
Elaine Isakson
Elizabeth Ergen
Ellen Hostert and Gerry Zegers
Eloise Watt and David Olyphant
Emily Nash and Geoff Zentz
Eric and Leslee Wagner
Eric Flood
Erik Lookabaugh and 
     Melissa Lee
Eva Daigle
Feng-Bor Lin and Meilee W.
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Francis Rodriguez
Frank and Susan Golet
Franklin and Eileen Fumal
Fred and Anne Stocking
Fred and Patty Hartman
Gail Moorhouse
Gail Tooker and Kevin Webb
Gary Benson
Gary Smith
Gerry Anderson and 
     Anna Phillips
Gesele and George Scully
Glen and Andrea Urban
Gloria Howard
Grace Bartlett
Greg Kucera and 
     Noni Waite Kucera
Harriet Heath
Harry and Joanne Quayle
Helen Panitt
Helen Waite
Hilary Neckles and 
     George Lapointe
Holly Azevedo
Ingrid and Michel Chalufour
James Edzwald
James Rogers
Jana and Jim Murphy
Jane Brummer
Jane Crosen
Jane Starkey
Janet Weston
Jason Brush and 
     Mia Trachinger
Jeff Aceto
Jeff Haydu and 
     Katherine Mooney
Jeffrey and Marilee Lovit
Jeffrey and Susan Landon
Jeffrey King
Jennifer Craig
Jennifer Multhopp
Jeremy and Sarah Gabrielson
Jerry Graham and 
     Emily Moore
Jill and Henry Bruhl
Jim and Ruby Sosa
Jim Lenke and Karen Beeftink
Jimmi Van Keuren
Joanne Fish
Joel and Suzanne Mague
John Bowman and 
     Sandra Robishaw
John Celenza
Joyce and Tom Flynn
Judith Bragar
Judith Pott
Judith Smith
Judy and Mark O'Flynn
Julia and Joe O'Neill
Julia Michaud

Karen Blessing
Karin Wagner and 
     Bernard Mohr
Kathleen and Eleanor Graf
Kathleen Jeffrey Strout
Ken and Kim Panitt
Kenneth and Janet Martin
Kent Greenwood
Kevin and Betsy Sio
Kristina Lindborg
Kyle and Rod Boone
Leslie Poole
Liliane Clever
Linda Wilcox
Lisa Heyward
Lise Wagner
Louise Barteau
Lucia Clark Case
Luis and Kristine Baez
Luke Dowley and
      Grace Nelson
Lynette Jones
Lynn Ewart
Mal and Kathleen Lyons
Malcolm Hunter and 
     Aram Calhoun
Malcolm Stevens
Marc Owen and 
     Suzette Paes
Marcia Kindlmann
Marian Wedd Spence
Maribeth Ergen
Mark and Lucy Dickerson
Mark Fleischman
Martha and Peter Howell
Martha Ballard and 
     Paul Chrenka
Martha Mithoefer
Martha Reeve
Martha Starkey
Mary Ann McGarry
Mary Brown
Mary Ellen and Tom Tetreau
Meghan Wilson Duff
Michael and Elizabeth Close
Michael Denniston
Michael Fisher and 
     Merry Post
Michelle Cousineau
Mike and Barb Zimmermann
Mikhaila Quezada-Freda
Miriam Douglass
Muna Shehadi Sill and 
     Mark Stodder
My Little Shop of Horrors
Nan Rudolph
Nancy and Bob Fenney
Nancy and Joseph Bell
Nancy Beal
Nancy Hull
Nancy Neuman

Nicole Debarber
Nina Bohlen
Nona Holy and Andy Jacob
Pamela Taylor
Paris Family Foundation
Pat Christopher
Pat Watson and 
     Catherine Thibedeau
Patricia Buck
Patricia Sullivan
Paul and Chris Rudd
Paul and Jean Humez
Paul Knight
Paulette Struckman
Pauline Wood
Peg Welles
Pete Colman
Peter and 
     Bess Woodworth
Peter and Judy Andersen
Peter and Marilyn Oswald
Peter Moulton and 
     Susan Cottle
Philip Schenck
Randall Kindleberger
Raymond Eachus
Rich and Rebecca Bard
Rich Wickman
Richard and Lois Wagner
Richard Davis and 
     Viki Vasquez
Richard McIntyre
Robert and Margaret Giles
Robert and 
     Margaret Pinsky
Robert Moran
Robert Wykle
Roberta Parritt
Russell Goettel
S. Keith Holcombe
Sally Kellogg
Sally Rieger
Sally Stephenson
Sandy and Jo Ellen Gellis
Sandy Wade
Sarah and Russell Hale
Sarah Wagner
Shannon and Jesse Shimer
Sol and Pamela Resnikoff
Stanley and Dooz Trotman
Stephanie Lull
Stephen and 
     Margaret Orroth
Steve and Diana Hoppin
Steve and Lauren Gates
Steve Bien
Steven and Mary Dennison
Straub Family
Sune and Patricia Noreen
Susan and Alex David

Susan and John Omohundro
Susan Bodyke and John Minott
Susan C. Page
Susan Hibbs
Susan Patz
Susan Seigel
Susanne Meidel
Tad Hagner
Ted and Marianne Zegers
Terrence Connelly
Terrie Jones
The Steffens
Thomas and Susan Aceto
Thomas Curtis
Thomas Hall
Thomas Massey
Thomas Seeley and 
     Robin Hadlock Seeley
Thomasina DiBiase
Thornton Lothrop
Todd Richardson and 
     Pamela Morgan
Tom and Sue Roberts
Tom Boutureira and 
     Chloe Dowley
Tom Mapleton
Tom Reeves
Tony Grassi
Tora Johnson and Chris Mullen
Tracy and Barbara Lyman
Warner Libby
William and Kathleen Attick
William and Mary Kuykendall
William Laidley
William Schlesinger and 
     Lisa Dellwo
William Walsh
William Wise
Wylie and Sallie Sypher

FOUNDATION CONTRIBUTORS
Eastern Maine Conservation
     Initiative
Elmina B. Sewall Foundation
L.L. Bean Land Trust Grant 
     Program
Onion Foundation
Pleasant River Wildlife 
     Foundation
Quimby Family Foundation

This list was created with the
intent to be as accurate as our
fullest capabilities allow. Please 
contact us at (207) 255-4500 
with any corrections.



Schoppee 
Farm

DCC’s Annual Celebration
will take place at

Schoppee Farm (Edwards
Residence) on E Street off
of East Kennebec Road in
Machias. Beer, wine, and
food will be served. There
will be games, activities,
live music, as well as a
speaker covering topics

important to DCC.

PO Box 760
Machias, ME 04654

www.DowneastCoastalConservancy.org

info@DowneastCoastalConservancy.org
Telephone: (207) 255-4500
Facebook: facebook.com/DowneastCoastalConservancy
Instagram: instagram.com/downeastcoastalconservancy/
Printed on recycled paper.

Annual Celebration
& Summer Meeting

Annual Celebration
& Summer Meeting

Friday July 18th 3pmFriday July 18th 3pm

The mission of Downeast Coastal Conservancy
 is to conserve essential ecological habitats, 
engage the local community, and foster an

environment where wildlife and people thrive 
in coastal Washington County, Maine.


